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Dear Parents,

Our Christmas Parties this year are as follows:-



Monday
17th December

Rec & KS1
Tuesday 
18th December

Y3 & Y4


Wednesday
19th December

Y5 & Y6 
On the day of their party, children may do any of the following:-

i) Go home at 11.30am and return to school by 1.30pm after having lunch at home

ii) Go home at 12.30pm (juniors) or 1 pm (infants) after having lunch in school, and 
            return at 1.30pm.

iii) Come to school in party clothes at 9 am and remain in school in the normal way. 
Please complete and return the slip below by Monday 3rd December to indicate your wishes. Food will be provided at a cost of £2.35 per child.






Yours sincerely,






G. Chalk (Miss),






Head Teacher.
Christmas Party Day    Name: ………………………………...….     Class: ……    
Please tick any of the following:-
I will collect my child at 11.30am






(
I will collect my child at 12.30pm (juniors) 1.00pm (infants) 


          










(
My child will remain in school all day.





(
I enclose £2.35 towards party cost






(
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Signed:  ………………………………….      Parent/Guardian.
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